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 FE Circular Letter No. 20                                                                          Date: 29 August, 2019     

Head Offices/Principal Branches of 
all Authorized Dealers in Bangladesh 
 
  

Dear Sirs,   

 Extension of time for matching Bill of Entry(ies)/Certified invoice(s). 
 

Please refer to FE Circular Letter No. 16 dated 04 July, 2019 in terms of which ADs are 
allowed to match the bill of entry/certified invoices (those bill of entry/certified invoices which 
are unmatched up to 31/10/2017) value up to USD 200.00 or equivalent with unmatched IMP 
within 31 July, 2019.  

 

02) Now, it has been decided that the above mentioned deadline is extended to 30 
September, 2019 from 31 July, 2019.  

  

03) Other instructions regarding FE Circular Letter No. 16 dated 04 July, 2019 will 
remain unchanged. Please bring the above instructions to the notice of your concerned clientele. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
                    (Mohammad Khurshid Wahab) 

General Manager 
Phone: 9530123 
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